
 
 

Educational Policy Committee (EPC) 
April 13, 2017 
 
Present:  Professors Kristina Blake, Susan Wansor (Chair) and Katie Waugh; Student 
Representative Amelia Flint ‘17; and Provost Cindy Speaker 
 
The meeting began at 4:40 p.m. 
 
1. Minutes from March 30, 2017 – approved as presented 
2. Minutes from April 6, 2017 – approved as presented 
3. Committee discussed creating a visual for the new general education curriculum. This visual 

can be used by admissions (and others) to help present the curriculum to prospective and 
current students. 

4. Committee discussed a request to consider a late faculty position request. 
5. Committee discussed assessment plans and reports. 
6. For next week: Each member will review 4 assessment plans and reports in terms of format 

and purpose. All committee members will review the PSY assessment as an example of a 
complete plan and report 
 

The meeting adjourned at 5:38 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Kristina Blake 
 


